Clifford Township Supervisors Meeting July 14, 2015

Business meeting held on Tuesday July 14, 2015. Chairman Dennis Knowlton called the meeting to order
at 7:00 pm. Motion to approve the minutes by Mr. Marcho, second by Mr. Searle. All in favor.
Treasurer’s report reviewed and will be put on file. List of bills reviewed. Mr. Searle made a motion to
pay bills, except Clifford Auto and Clifford supply, seconded by Mr. Knowlton. All in favor. Mr. Searle
made a motion to pay Clifford Auto and Clifford Supply, seconded by Mr. Knowlton. All in favor. Mr.
Marcho abstained due to potential conflict of interest.

Old Business: Jolene Conigliaro from Endless Mountain Learning Center addressed the board to explain
what the school was all about and to answer any questions anyone would have. The board explained what
needs to be done to the building to bring it up to code and hopes to have it ready by December for the
school to open by January.

Mr. McGraw reported that the owner of the trailer off 106 was having trouble finding someone to remove
it for her. The township will look into finding someone to tear it down for her and send her the
information.

Mr. Searle reported on his meeting with County Commissioners and Senator Lisa Baker, Representative
Sandy Majors and PennDOT’s District 4. Funding for District 4 has not been increased since 2003 and in
2015 they got a $6 million dollar cut and are running out of money for roads so they will probably get a
lot worst. '

New Business: Mr. Marcho brought up the possibility of having a township credit card. Mr. Searle made
a motion get the credit card and that only township employees can use the card. Mr. Knowlton seconded.
All in favor.

Chuck Bullock, running for County Commissioner, addressed the board to introduce himself and to give
his history in hopes of getting some votes in the fall.

Mr. Marcho announce the township won an $80,000.00 grant for 446-Stoney Lonesome Rd. by Round
Pond.

Planning Commission: Mr. Clementoni recommended, to the township, 2 subdivisions and one lot line
adjustment for approval. Mr. Clementoni would like to have the planning board look into zoning in
Clifford.

Recycle: The supervisors decided to try using County Waste for recycling and allow residents to drop
off their recyclables any Saturday from 9:00 - 12:00. The cans will be monitored to make sure no one
throws in garbage.

Mr. Searle made a motion to put $10000.00 in Escrow for an access road to the back of the park.
Seconded by Mr. Knowlton. All in favor.



